
GENERAL PUBLIC INTEREST 
 

NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF WRITTEN COMMENT PERIOD 
 

CALIFORNIA HORSE RACING BOARD 
 
 
 
On September 27, 2024, the California Horse Racing Board’s Notice of Proposed 
Rulemaking concerning manipulation of the ear to control a horse was published in the 
California Regulatory Notice Register. 
 
The original written comment period deadline for this action was November 11, 2024. The 
Board is now extending the written comment deadline for this action to November 18, 
2024. 
 
Please submit comments to: 
 
Mikayla Triffo, Regulations Analyst 
California Horse Racing Board 
1010 Hurley Way, Suite 300 
Sacramento, CA 95825 
Telephone: (916) 263-6008 
Email: mntriffo@chrb.ca.gov  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Mikayla Triffo. 
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